
Marine Corps History 2025 
Call for Submissions:  

250th Anniversary of the USMC 

Help Marine Corps History journal commemorate the 250th Anniversary 

of the U.S. Marine Corps! 

The year 2025 marks the 250th Anniversary of the U.S. Marine Corps, and MCH’s 2025 

issues will celebrate whole-of-Corps history. The editors are seeking submissions of 

scholarly articles that analyze the history of the Corps more broadly, at the macro 

level (e.g., the founding/birth of the Corps or its developmental history), as well as 

the more tightly focused historical topics typically featured. 

To propose an article for the Summer or Winter 2025 issues, please contact the 

managing editor. Deadlines for article submissions are: 

1 December 2025 (for Summer 2026) 

1 June 2025 (for Winter 2025/26) 

Articles should be 4,000–10,000 words long, fully footnoted and formatted according 

to Chicago Manual of Style (17th edition). Junior faculty and advanced graduate 

students are encouraged to submit. All articles undergo double-anonymized peer 

review and revisions may be requested. 

For article submission requirements or to discuss the submission and selection 

process, contact the managing editor: stephani.miller@usmcu.edu. 
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